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I am writing in support of HB2006 to raise the age for purchase and possession of 

semi automatic firearms to 21.  It makes no sense that an 18-20 year old can buy a 

semi automatic firearm when research shows that gun homicides are committed most 

often by people in that age group.  Personally, I don’t understand why anyone who is 

not actively in the military needs a semi automatic firearm. But at least let’s be 

reasonable about who can legally get one.  Please vote "yes" on HB2006 to start 

getting a handle on the ever increasing gun violence in our state. 

 


